

510 THIRD STREET - POST OFFICE BOX 705 NEWPORT, ARKANSAS 72112 TELEPHONE (870) 523-6531 - FAX (870) 523-6533

August 2, 2006

Doug Formon, Mayor City of Jonesboro P.O. Box 1845 Jonesboro, AR. 72043

Re: Jonesboro Washington Street Drainage

M-N # 06-049

Dear Mayor Formon:

We are pleased to have been selected to provide Engineering services to design the Sharp Street Drainage Basin Improvements. Enclosed herewith you will find three copies of our Standard Engineering Agreement for your consideration and approval. As discussed with the committee, we have included in the additional services clause, a line to cover the cost of running a camera through the existing pipe to determine its suitability for reuse. This will cover the length from Johnson to the railroad and from the railroad south to Matthews.

If approved, we will proceed immediately and provide 95% drawings at the earliest date possible.

Sincerely yours,

Robert W. Chatman, P.E.

RWC/tv Enclosures

cc: Claude Martin, City Engineer



